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August 16, 2024 
 
 
Aloha — 
 
We are grateful for the ʻike (the wisdom) of great leaders, noting that our future lies in knowing, 
understanding, and preserving our history. The careful work of Lahainaluna students, Bishop Museum 
Surveyor Henry Kekahuna, the founding directors of Hui Mālama O Kāneiolouma Uncle Rupert Rowe, Uncle 
Billy Kaohelauliʻi, the late Uncle James Kimokeo, and all of their remarkable volunteers whose dedication and 
intentional work pays tribute to those who have come before us and who still have much to teach us. 
 
We, Kukui‘ula Development and McBryde Resources, are honored and privileged to support and contribute to 
the continued preservation and restoration of this sacred, historical, Hawaiian resource, Ke Kahua O 
Kāneiolouma.  
 
Mahalo to Hui Mālama o Kāneiolouma for being steadfast in protecting, restoring, interpreting, and sharing 
Kauaʻi’s cultural gem.  
 
Mahalo Piha, 
 

     
Chad Brue      La‘a Alameida 
CEO and Founder     Cultural Resource Director 
Brue Baukol Capital Partners    Kukui‘ula 
 

      
Trinette P. Kaui      Shelly Gerardo  
VP Land Assets & Community Relations    Philanthropic Giving and Office Manager 
McBryde Resources     Kukui‘ula 


